
Dear Bethan, 
I was a member of the Standards Committee’s which produced the 2013 Report on Lobbying and 
Cross-Party Groups, published on 2 May 2013. The Standards Committee saw no evidence of the 
need to move towards legislating for a system of statutory registration for lobbyists at that time. 
My views remain as expressed in my following speech during the 26/06/2013 Plenary Debate on the 
Standards Committee’s Report: 
https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s59217/2%20Mark%20Isherwood.pdf 
Regards 
Mark 

 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbusiness.senedd.wales%2Fdocuments%2Fs59217%2F2%2520Mark%2520Isherwood.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CSeneddStandards%40senedd.wales%7C2ac73436703a46a2a50e08da34e3d516%7C38dc5129340c45148a044e8ef2771564%7C0%7C0%7C637880450373518483%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sEa%2Bg%2BIbr5DjgkwSCc5Nq0U8r3vnbRfuTyJ2uJ0K7lg%3D&reserved=0

